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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

PARENT/CARER FORUM – YEAR 7 

5.00PM – 7.00PM 

 

I would like to invite you to the first parent/carer forum for Year 7. Our aim is to improve 

communication between school and parents/carers. We will be able to discuss new initiatives and 

the progress we are making.   

 

The agenda will discuss: 

 

• Our expectations 

• The parent/student app 

• The start to the year 

 

There will also be an opportunity to meet and ask questions of a member of the governing body. 

 

If you would like to raise a topic/question, please fill in and return the slip below or email 

pgibbins@bhbs.hereford.sch.uk by Friday 1st October at the latest. 

 

The forum is not a place to address specific concerns about an individual child or issues relation to 

individual members of staff. Parents/carers who need to discuss these issues should approach their 

son/daughter’s tutor or class teacher in the first instance. 

 

Tea/coffee and light refreshments will be available. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Gibbins 

Deputy Headteacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Parent/Carer Forum: Thursday 14th October at 5pm 

 

 

To be returned to Form Tutor by Friday 1st October 

 

I/We will/will not be attending the parent forum on Thursday 14th October 

 

Student Name: …………………………………………  Year: …………   Number of seats: ……. 

 

Topic/Question for agenda …………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name: ………………………………………..  Signature: ……………………………. 
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